
 

 

    

 

    

 

 
                                                                          

                      
                       
 

 

 

 

23/01/25 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Red and Orange Base, 

Next term we have planned a trip to Chatsworth Farmyard and Adventure playground 

as an exciting start to our topic “Who laid this egg?” This visit will take place on 

Wednesday 23rd April. Children will participate in a “mini-farmer” experience, have a 

tractor and trailer ride, see the farm animals and their young and, of course, play in 

the adventure playground. We will travel to Chatsworth by coach (please let us know 

if your child is travel sick). Children should be dropped off and picked up from school 

as usual. We will return to school for 3pm, traffic permitting.  

Children will need to bring: -a packed lunch (no sweets, no glass bottles, no nuts) 

-a drink and snack -a waterproof -sunhat and sun screen (weather depending) -

trainers or suitable footwear  

The cost of the visit is £22.00 and is inclusive of coach travel and all activities. 

Please sign up on your Parent Pay account to make the payment. 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Downham -EYFS Lead and RB Class teacher   

 

 

 

Beech Hill Road  

Sheffield S10 2SA 

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936 
E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Head teacher: Jane Barnes 
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